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Dear Sir/madam

I am a resident of Heversham and I am writing to express my strong disapproval 
of the potential housing allocation at plots RN316 and RN326. Whilst I was in 
agreement with local public feeling that 40 houses would be acceptable, I am 
completely against the reputed number that the Parish Council has recommended of
140.

I believe that a development of this size is completely out of character for a 
village of this size and would be totally inappropriate. 

I also believe that the infrastructure is totally unsuitable for such a 
development especially considering;

  a.. The narrow roads – these will undoubtedly get busier, especially Woodhouse
Lane, as more traffic will use it to access the M6 
  b.. The lack of pavements in such lanes – making it more dangerous for 
pedestrians (and there will be more of them) 
  c.. The egress (to the north) and the access (to the south) of the A6 – can 
already feel dangerous at times and more traffic can only exacerbate this 
  d.. The main drains already struggle after substantial rain – I cannot imagine
that these would be altered 
  e.. The potential access point near the tennis courts through Dallam School 
looks problematic and I fear that the alternative will become Woodhouse Lane 
with all the above problems magnified.

I hope that you will take these points into account when considering your 
decisions.

Kind regards

Nick Gannicliffe

Impact won 2 Big Ticks in the BITC Awards for Excellence 2011 including a new 
award for our Work Inspiration programme
Impact received a special recognition award as ‘Best for Giving Something Back’ 
by the Sunday Times Top 100 Best Small Companies to Work for 2011
trainingindustry.com have selected Impact as a Top 20 Leadership Training 
Company in 2011

Impact International is a limited liability partnership, incorporated in England
and Wales.
Registered office: Cragwood House, Windermere, Cumbria, LA23 1LQ. Partnership 
no. OC362045
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